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Dear Sir/Madam,

I refer to your email dated 3 April 2025 to the Financial Services and the
Treasury Bureau.

We welcome HKICPA’s efforts in launching the captioned IESBA
Consultation.  We understand that it is your established practice to consult
all relevant stakeholders and regulators on such proposals.

We trust that you will continue to engage your members and relevant
stakeholders so that they are kept informed of the latest developments and
can offer their comments.

Regards,

(Miss Gillian CHAN)
for the Permanent Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury
(Financial Services)
Financial Services Branch 
Financial Services and the Treasury Bureau 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

Email: enq@fstb.gov.hk
Follow us on   Facebook|  Linkedin|  Instagram|  WeChat
www.fstb.gov.hk

mailto:enq@fstb.gov.hk
mailto:commentletters@hkicpa.org.hk
mailto:enq@fstb.gov.hk
https://www.facebook.com/fstbhk
https://www.linkedin.com/company/fstbhk
https://www.instagram.com/christopherhui.hksar/
https://www.fstb.gov.hk/tc/index_wechat.htm
https://www.fstb.gov.hk/



















